
Minutes of the Annual General Meeting of Haddiscoe Parish Council held on Monday 7th June 2021 7.30pm at The 
Hollies, Low Road, Haddiscoe. 
 
 
Present:  Mrs S.Daines (Clerk), Mr T.Haycock, Mr R.Long, Mr C.Robinson, Mr M.Jackson, Mr I.Fulcher. Mr V Sheppard 
 
Apologies: Mr R.Beevor, Mr J.Knight 
 
Welcome:  To Vinney Sheppard our new co-opted Parish Councillor.  The clerk will email over the Register of Interests form 
for completion. 
 
Minutes of the Last Meeting:   Minutes of the combined Ordinary & Annual Public Assembly Meetings held on Monday 
19th April 2021 were read through and agreed by all present. 
 
Matters Arising from the Minutes:   The clerk was asked to investigate whether The Crown planning application for the 
two holiday lets had been approved. 
 
Election of Chairman:  Mr Haycock will continue as Chairman and Ray as Vice Chairman.  Both were voted in by all present. 
 
Planning: Ref: 2021/1192 – Erection of steel building at Hillfield Nurseries, Mill Lane – The PC approved this application.  It 
is noted that Mr Beevor (absent) will have to declare an interest in this application. 
Ref: BA/2021/0065/HOUSEH – Seven Mile House – Extension and conversion of outbuildings – PC approved. 
 
Finance & Administration 
£2555.00 received from SNDC 50% precept for 2021/22 
The clerk was asked to raise a cheque for £60.00 for The Haddiscoe Charity. 
 
Speed Monitor:  This is now on Thorpe Road.  In the foreseeable future, we may need to purchase new batteries as the 
current ones are coming to the end of their lives. 
     
Playground:  Mr Long reported that everything seems fine at the playground. 
 
Highways:  Mr Fulcher informed us that the road drain outside his house (Firkin Hall, The Street) has collapsed.  It is 
constantly flooded and smells. It has been reported but the clerk was asked to follow this up on behalf of the Parish 
Council. 
 
A.O.B: The Haddiscoe Parish Council needs to recommend someone to the Haddiscoe Charity to act as a trustee.  
The next meeting will be held at The Hollies again on Monday 16th August 2021 – 7.30pm 
It was reported that a burglary took place at Maypole in Toft Monks and the contents were found on Haddiscoe marshes. 
Several complaints were received from a parishioner – overgrown hedges, positioning of the dog poo bin on Church Lane, 
PC not following up parishioners’ complaints, speeding along the A143, dog mess on private land and footpaths, Church 
Lane signage.  All complaints were made by one parishioner.  Mr Haycock responded accordingly via email on 14th April 
2021. 
 
   
Meeting Closed – 8.20pm 
 
 
 


